
 

Research Interviewees: Looking for Korean Students from Latin America 

 

Hola! My name is Jin Suk Bae, and I am a research professor at the Sogang Institute of 

American Studies (SIAS) at Sogang University in Seoul. I am conducting research on ethnic 

Korean university students who were born in or have returned from Latin America. I am 

desperately looking for suitable research interviewees.  

My study aims to enhance our understanding of the experiences of Korean students who came 

from Latin America and to suggest effective policy measures to better support educational 

opportunities for them. Interviewees’ personal experiences and opinions will enable me to 

successfully complete this research project.  

The interviews will be conducted in either English or Korean, and the eligibility for qualifying 

as an interviewee are as follows: 

1) You must be Korean and have lived in a Latin American country for longer than two 

years.  

2) You must currently be enrolled in an undergraduate or graduate program in a 

university located in Korea.  

I have a longstanding, deep interest in overseas Koreans and have written a doctoral dissertation 

on the resettlement processes of Korean immigrants from Latin America residing in the New 

York area. During my fieldwork in New York City, I was also actively involved in volunteer 

work at a number of immigrant support organizations.  

Through your participation, you will contribute your knowledge and experiences to deepening 

our understanding of Koreans in and from Latin America. All interviewees will be rewarded 

with the modest sum of ₩30,000. The research is being conducted solely for the educational 

purpose of completing a research project. All information given will be kept completely 

confidential and anonymous. Should you have any further questions, please feel free to 

contact me at:  

 

Jin Suk Bae, Ph.D.  

Research Professor 

Sogang Institute of American Studies, Sogang University 

Seoul, Republic of Korea 

Mobile: 010-3012-0081 

E-mail: bae.jinsuk@gmail.com 


